
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

May 1, 2023 
 
 
 
TOPIC:      Purchase of Microphones for Franklin PAC 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of a wireless microphone system for the Franklin High School Performing 
Arts Center from B & H Photo, New York, New York, in an amount of $41,858.98. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The microphone system at Franklin’s PAC has not worked properly due to external 
interference and damage due to a water pipe that broke. The proposed system has 
been successfully tested.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
General Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
 
 
PF/ko 


